
One of the most traumatizing things that can happen to parents and children is to have their children 

removed by the Department of Children and Family Services (DCFS).  Unfortunately, DCFS conducts 

interviews of parents and children without a right to counsel first.  Thus, they often discover information 

that they can use to justify taking the children, information they would not have gotten if in the 

parent(s) had the right to speak with an attorney first, or have an attorney present when they were 

interviewed. 

So what can you do?  You can refuse to be interviewed or you can ask to have an attorney present when 

you are interviewed, either of which may not prevent DCFS from detaining the children.  However, it will 

give them less information to plead as to why your children should be detained from you.   You may also 

assert your 5
th

 Amendment right to not reveal information that may incriminate you.  Understand, 

statements you make to social workers are discoverable by District Attorneys and should your case 

involve criminal charges, everything you tell a social worker can be used against you in a criminal 

proceeding. 

What you should do is immediately contact an attorney qualified to practice in Dependency Court and 

seek counsel as to your rights and legal options.  ADVISEMENT:  The preceding is for informational 

purposes only and should not be construed or interpreted as legal advice. 

 


